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June-July 2022
Dear Interviewee,
Letter of Authorisation

This is a letter to confirm that Qa Research has been commissioned to conduct face-to-face surveys between June & July 2022 on behalf of Yorkshire Water.
The survey findings will be used to help Yorkshire Water understand more about customers’ priorities for the services offered, and areas on which to focus, now and in the future. 

The information you supply today will be kept completely confidential.

Qa Research adheres to the Market Research Code of Conduct, the Data Protection Act and GDPR regulations.
If you would like to speak to someone at Yorkshire Water about this research, you can contact me on 0345 124 2424 and I will be happy to help. 
We would like to thank you for agreeing to take part in this survey today.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Chapman

Head of Customer Insight
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